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Docket No. 99900209/79-01

Bergen-Paterson Pipesupport Corporation
Attn: Mr. W. F. Becksted
Manager, Quality Assurance
48 Winnisquam Avenue
Laconia, New Hampshi.e 03246

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of June 26, 1979, in response to our letter

dated May 15, 1979, with an enclosure. We have no further questior.s at

this time. We will review your correctiv2 action during a future

inspection.

Since rely,

,,

(I6 A p
l'ldis Potapovs, Chig-
Vender Inspection Branch
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